
From:  bettertc@aol.com

Sent time:  04/29/2020 03:05:59 PM

To:  mindy.nguyen@lacity.org

Subject:  ENV-2018-2116-EIR - soto & 1st
 

Hi Mindy,

On the above referenced case we already have 479   Occupant returns.
 
We will provide you a copy of the Owners envelopes and with the occupant envelopes there are 2 options:
 
Option 1:  On the Report of Returned Envelopes we will only notate how many occupants were returned and then discard them. 
 
Option 2:  We can provide you all of the original returned envelopes.
 
 
Thank you for your understanding.

Be Safe...

Riva


